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October 15, 2024 

 

The Honorable Ben Hansen      
Health and Human Services Committee     
Nebraska Legislature  

P.O. Box 94604  

Lincoln, NE 68509 

 

Dear Chairman Hansen: 

 

This letter is to address the question of how Community Paramedic licenses are regulated in 

other states.  

 

In 2018, the National Association of State EMS Officials, published a document on the status of 

community paramedics by state. This is available at: https://nasemso.org/wp-

content/uploads/CP_State_Status_Board_CURRENT.pdf. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nicole M. Barrett 

Director, Office of Legislative Services 

https://nasemso.org/wp-content/uploads/CP_State_Status_Board_CURRENT.pdf
https://nasemso.org/wp-content/uploads/CP_State_Status_Board_CURRENT.pdf

